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ACTIVITIES DURING PERIOD 

 
• Steve Flew to McMurdo on Monday. 
• Krissy, Elizabeth, Dave, Nicolai, Lou, and I flew to McMurdo on Tuesday. 
• Steve attended the Snowmobile Safety course on Tuesday afternoon. 
• The remaining six of us attended Snowmobile Safety on Thursday afternoon. 
• Steve attended Happy Camper on Wednesday through Thursday. 
• The remaining six of us attended Happy Camper refresher on Wednesday 

afternoon. 
• We had our inbrief with RPSC on Wednesday morning.  
• Everyone except Steve attended the Environmental Field Brief on Thursday 

morning. Steve will take the course on Nov 23.  
• In between courses and meetings, we worked in small groups packing the items 

we requested from the BFC, Coms, and filled out paperwork to get our cargo into 
the cargo system.   

• Plans are in the works to get the first 2-3 people to WAIS Divide mid next week. 
• Josh, Rob, Ben, and Patrick have arrived in Christchurch. 
• Josh, Rob, and Ben were scheduled to arrive in MCM on Saturday, however due 

to the delay the rest of us are experiencing, I decided to hold them in 
Christchurch until the Nov. 27th flight.   

 

SAFTEY 

• The (7) 10# CO2 extinguishers from UW Safety have been inspected by the 
Firehouse and have been entered into the Haz Cargo system for shipment to 
WAIS Divide. 

COMMENTS 
(Problems, Concerns, Recommendations, Etc.) 

• Our put-in to WAIS Divide is currently one week behind schedule.  



 


